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Oregon has been voting by mail in some capacity for 40 years, without measurable 

fraud or any other discernible reason to roll back or restrict VBM. VBM has been 

proven to increase voter turnout by 5-7% and does not meaningfully benefit any party 

over others. Placing barriers to voting where a working system pre-exists is, frankly, 

un-American. 


